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Please pass this bit of information on to your chapter members if you can:

From The Intercom, Cape Canaveral Chapter, Inc.
President, Capt. Ernest Joy, USN/Ret; Editor, Lt. Col. Sylvester Merritt
USA/Ret.

“V For Veteran”
Submitted By LCDR Mike Piedmont,
USN (Ret)

Do you have a blue “V” in the
bottom portion of your Florida’s
driver’s license? That blue “V”
indicates to the world that you are
a military veteran. Next time you
renew, bring your DD 214 and
your new driver’s license will have
that “V”.

Bits and Pieces is a collection of odd bits and pieces of news that I glean from chapter newsletters. The

idea is to pass those items along to other chapters if we think someone else might be able to use them.

If we trade our useful bits and pieces around, we can all get better and stronger. If you have something

your chapter has done that you think others might be able to use, please contact me at

dccalusa@comcast.net or (239) 542-5627 and I’ll pass it along.

Dottie Conner, Enthusiastic Enabler of your Florida Council of Chapters President, Jim.


